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Ref 2488/14 
 
10 April 2014 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 9 April 2014. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
1. Does the Force’s Police and Crime Panel include representatives of local health boards 

(in particular Clinical Commissioning Groups (CCGs) or Health and Well-Being Boards 
(HWBB))?  Where your force area contains multiple HAWBs/CCGs, how many of these 
are represented on the panel? 

 
2. Does the Force’s Police and Crime Panel include members selected for their expertise in 

(a) drug/substance abuse, (b) alcohol abuse or (c) both? 
 
3. How much did the Force spend on drug intervention projects (or equivalent schemes) in 

2012/13 and 2013/24? 
 
4. How much funding has been allocated for drug intervention projects (or equivalent 

schemes) in 2014/15? 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested, however this information may be held by Nottinghamshire County 
Council in respect of questions 1 and 2 or Nottinghamshire Police regarding questions 3 and 
4. 
 
If you would like to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire County Council (hosts of the 
Police and Crime Panel) and Nottinghamshire Police, their contact details are provided 
below.  
 
 



 

  

 
Freedom of Information 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
 
E-mail  foia-eir-dpa@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
 
E-mail  Freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 844 5998 Ext 801 2008 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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